

Sebring International Raceway October 1st-3rd, 2021 Stewards Bulletin



To: All Competitors

Subject: Stewards Bulletin No. 09 - Technical Waiver for Honda TC Cars

Date: 2 October 2021 Time: 23:10

The Stewards, having received a request from the Series Technical Department for a temporary waiver for the Honda TC cars competing in TC America Race 2 to allow for additional brake cooling, considered the following matters:

Safety for all competitors

Technical data revealed during Sebring Race 1

Recommendation from the Series Technical Manager

... and came to the following decision:

The Honda TC cars may, under the direction and supervision of the Series Technical Department, add additional air deflectors directing air to the front brake ducts. This alternation is only permissible for Sebring Race 2.

John Walsh

Steward (Chairperson)

Robert T. Davis

Steward

Mark Russell

Steward